
From: James Adcock
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: UE-180271 Comments of James Adcock in regards to Public Inspection of Final Ranking
Date: Wednesday, July 4, 2018 9:46:17 AM

Responding in regards to docket number: UE-180271

Comments of:

James Adcock, Electrical Engineer, Ratepayer
5005 155th PL SE
Bellevue WA 98006
jimad@msn.com

Title and Date of the Comments:

Comments of James Adcock in regards to Public Inspection of Final Ranking

July 4, 2018

I wish to note for the record that PSE in their letter of 6/15/2018 claims:

"Finally, in compliance with WAC 480-107-035(3), PSE makes available for public
inspection at PSE’s place of business a summary of each project proposal and a final ranking of
all proposed projects. Please see Attachment B to this letter, which is a copy of the summary
of
each project proposal and a final ranking of all proposed projects from the 2011 RFP process
that
PSE made available for public inspection at PSE’s place of business."

Some years ago I attempted repeatedly to get such ranking from PSE via multiple approaches,
including from Mr. Popoff, 
including finally showing up at "PSE's place of business" and asking to see such ranking, and
was repeatedly rebuffed by PSE 
employees, and insulted for my efforts, until finally I complained to UTC, who intervened to
force PSE to give me such a ranking, 
but even then PSE did not give me an actual ranking, but rather just a partial ranking.

I would ask in the future that if PSE so claims to make such ranking available for public
inspection "at PSE’s place of business", 
that PSE should then actually do so, do so on demand, and should refrain from insulting
members of the public who ask to see 
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such a ranking.

Sincerely,

James L Adcock


